Dear Parents and Families of TES Students,

- Please read the do's and don'ts of parent pick-up and drop-off. We, as TES
staff members, want these times of day to run efficiently and smoothly to
save you time. But more than that, we want your children to be SAFE
during these busy times of day. We hope you find these guidelines helpful.
Ask your child’'s teacher if you have additional questions. Thank you for

your commitment to keeping all children safe.

TES Staff

Do

e Pull as far forward as you can, so
you're right behind the car in front
of you.

e Have your child ready to exit the
vehicle quickly at drop off.

e If you are parking and crossing
the line of traffic to meet your
child, USE THE CROSSWALKS
(and wait for a safety patrol
student to stop oncoming traffic).

e Wait in the designated parent
waitihg area if you are not in your
car {(see map on back).

e Treat our staff and safety patroi
members with respect. They are
working hard for the safety of
your children.

Don’t...
drop your child off at school
before 8:15. They cannot enter
the building until then, and they
are unsupervised.
stop at the cafeteria door if
dropping your child off for
breakfast. Pull as far forward as
you can, and we will get them in
to eat.
pass on the left unless asked to
do so by a staff member. .
park in a disabled parking space_
without a placard clearly
displayed. '
stand in front of the students
sitting on the steps at pick-up. It
blocks visibility. !
park on Thurston Road and
expect youf child to walk to your

car. Parking in a bike lane is

illegal.
expect your child to cross traffic

without you.
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